
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Rust for answer by the 

Convener of the Transports and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 11 March 2021 

   

Question (1) “Retaining ‘Spaces for People’ measures” consultation 

opened on 22nd February and closes on 21st March. “Winter 

Festivals 2021 onwards” opened on 24th February and 

closes 19th May 2021.  Why is a consultation which impacts 

all wards in the city, open for response for only a third of the 

time of another current consultation? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Due to the delay in making the telephone number and paper 

copies of the “Retaining ‘Spaces for People’ measures” 

consultation available, will the deadline be extended to 

ensure adequate time for residents to request copies, for the 

Council to distribute and for residents to complete and 

return? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


